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New 

BPA webinar: BPA invites you to submit an application for the Energy Efficiency 

Direct Funding Demonstration 

Bonneville is offering a funding opportunity that is exploratory in nature and seeks to 

identify and capture any additional cost effective energy conservation that is occurring 

within the region.   This funding opportunity application period opens Jan. 10 and closes 

Feb. 10.  

BPA will hold a one-hour Q&A session regarding the application January 19, beginning at 10 

a.m. PST.  

For more information about the demonstration visit the Special Promotions webpage. If you 

have questions please contact your EER. 

 

NEW Comfort Ready Home Cold Climate Heat Pump eLearning Course 

Comfort Ready Home is offering a new eLearning course, Heat Pump Success in Colder 

Climates that will help your participating contractors become familiar with this essential 

technology...More 

 

BEETS training session dates moved to Jan. 25 & Jan. 26 

Due to a conflict, the BEETS training sessions that were originally scheduled on Jan. 18 & 19 

will now be moved to the following week. BEET Module 1 training will now be held on Jan. 

25 from 9:30 a.m. – noon PST and Module 2 training will be held on Jan. 26 from 10 – 

11:30 a.m. If you have already signed up for the training sessions, you received an updated 

invite and no further action is needed. If you have yet to sign up, please complete 

the survey link and an invite will follow. Please contact your EER if you have any questions. 

 

NEW! BEETS System Status Indicator 

To keep users informed of known BEETS system issues, you may now reference the ‘Current 

System Status’ indicator at the top of the BEETS landing page on BPA.gov. The BPA EE 

Systems Team will use this indicator to keep customers informed of issues that are under 

resolution or have been resolved. If you experience access issues, please check the website 

and reach out to your EER with any questions. 

 

 

https://www.bpa.gov/-/media/Aep/energy-efficiency/announcements/bpa-webinar-ECDFD-QA.pdf
https://www.bpa.gov/energy-and-services/efficiency/special-promotions
https://www.bpa.gov/-/media/Aep/energy-efficiency/announcements/crh-ccashp-course-ee-announcement.pdf
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/VQ2Z7L3
https://www.bpa.gov/energy-and-services/efficiency/bpa-energy-efficiency-tracking-system/beets-training-materials-and-support-resources
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